
The Fanny Dwight Clark Memorial Garden, 

Inc. 

Invites you to celebrate the holiday season with us as 

we visit  

Planting Fields Arboretum State Park. 

     

Thursday, December 11, 2025 at 9:00 am 

We will enjoy a guided tour of the historic Coe Hall, the 65 

room Tudor Revival main house, decorated for the season in 

holiday finery. 

After our tour we are free to visit the magnificent 

greenhouses, filled with holidays plants and poinsettias.     

The gift shop will also be open for a visit. 
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From here, we travel back to Roslyn for our holiday 

luncheon at Mim’s Restaurant, where we will enjoy a meal 

consisting of a choice of appetizer, salad, pasta, entrée, 

dessert and coffee or tea.  (Choices will be made at the restaurant.)   

 

Cost of trip includes coach bus transportation to and from Clark Botanic Garden, 

193 I.U. Willets Road, Albertson, NY, entrance fee and guided tour at Coe Hall, 

and luncheon at Mim’s Restaurant. 

 

Cost: $150 payable by check made to The Fanny Dwight Clark Memorial Garden, 

Inc. 

Date:  Checks must be received by November 12, 2025, to determine if trip can 

proceed.  A minimum of thirty is required.   

If the trip is cancelled, full refunds are made.  After the due date, there are no 

refunds, unless the participant finds another person willing to take seat. 

 

Name:  _________________________________________________ 

Email:  _______________________ Phone:  ____________________ 

Emergency Contact:  _______________Phone:  __________________ 

Kindly mail your check made payable to the Fanny Dwight Clark Memorial Garden, 

Inc. along with this form to FDCMG, Inc. at Clark Botanic Garden, 193 I.U. Willets 

Road, Albertson, NY 11507-2298 by November 12.  Thank You 

 

FDCMG, Inc. is an independent, private non-profit organization established and existing under the Not-For-Profit Laws of New 

York State.  The Fanny Dwight Clark Memorial Garden, Inc., is a separate legal entity established and operated independently of 

the Town of North Hempstead, which owns and operates Clark Botanic Garden. 


